
 

Calendar of Events 
======================= 

Winter Decorating Contest 

This season our association will be 

awarding three prizes for each of the 

following categories: 

Best Use of Lights 

Best Use of Decorations 

Information will be sent to your email 

closer to December that will include 

dates and times, prizes and rules.  The 

winners will be mentioned in our 

Winter Newsletter.  HAVE FUN 

AND BEST OF LUCK! 
 

BMRPOA Meetings 
Our fall schedule is as follows: 

October 28, 2015 

December 9, 2015 

Meetings are held at the Byram 

Municipal Building at 7:30pm. Please 

check your email several days before 

each meeting  for the meeting agenda  

ALL BMRPOA members are 

welcome.  
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Know Your Street Representative

 

Acorn…………..Lissette Hernandez………..…...219-7329 

Adair…………........................................................OPEN 

Ash/Union…..Dolores Bollinger…..................769-7345 

Avon…………...Anthony Laulette…………….…..534-7846 

Banker…………Dan Forlenza……………………..…347-5526 

Beech………….Kevin Tevis…………………………...879-4528 

Belton………….Laura McVicar………….………….448-8680 

Broad…………..Elaine Carr……………….…….…...347-4461 

Chestnut/Waterloo….Kathy Stevenson….....448-8869 

Glen Brook/Lower River…Dee Garrison….....229-5784 

Lauren………….Louis Gomez…………………….....347-6669 

Lockwood…....Kristi Bristol……………….…732-735-5931 

Mayne………….Kathy Albanese…………..……….347-6535 

Robert……….…Carol Tarnowski…………………...670-3701 

Springbrook/Upper River...Yvonne Reeves..347-8807 

 

West Brookwood 

Board of Governors 2015-2016 

 
President……………………….………..…Barbara McLoughlin 

Vice President……………………….….………Harold Wyckoff 

Secretary………………………………….….…..Barbara Kostiuk 

Treasurer.........................................Daniel McLoughlin 

Governor…………………………….……….……….Dan Forlenza 

Governor…..........................................Marsha Wyckoff 

Governor……………………………….…………………………Open 

Governor………………………………………….…………......Open 

Governor………………………………………………………….Open 

 

mailto:bmrpoa@gmail.com
http://www.bmrpoa.homestead.com/


~A big thank you to 

Harold and Marsha 

Wyckoff, Barbara 

Kostiuk and Dan 

McLoughlin for their 

summer long efforts in 

watering our new 

plantings at the Acorn 

Street entrance.~ 

 

Please obey 
the speed 
limit as you 
drive though 

our 
community 

and watch out for our young 
residents. School is back in 
session and they are out 
walking to/from their bus 
stops.  

_______________________________________ 

 

Let’s Talk… 

I would like to encourage everyone 

who is either new to the community or 

who typically does not get involved to 

get involved.  Join a committee, help 

put on a social event, or just attend 

events so that you can get to know 

other people in your community.  The 

more we become a community in every 

sense of the word the better off we are.  

Volunteerism is a large part of our 

community.  We can’t have these 

events without your help. 

   --Barbara McLoughlin, President    

 

  Water Department 

"How to make an ACH 

(Automated Clearing House) 

payment" 
ACH payments are done 

electronically.  They help relieve the hassles 

of writing a check, an envelope and the 

expense of a stamp. Also, you are helping 

the environment.  This type of payment 

requires a computer. If you do not have a 

computer then visit your bank and they will 

set it up for you. 

As you requested, here are 

the instructions... 

 Log into your bank account: 

1. Select:                                       BILL PAY 

2. Type company name:              BMRPOA 

3. Type company address:           POB 797 

  Stanhope, NJ 07874 

4. *Type your account #:     99 Lockwood* 

       (example) 

5. Select a date to pay:            10/10/2015* 

          (example)                                         

6. Type amount to pay:     (balance due) or 

(1/3 of your bill by the 25th of each month) 

*NOTE: your account number is 

your address. No need to include the 

words: Street, Avenue, Road, etc., this 

information is not necessary. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 

the office for guidance.  Many members are 

utilizing this payment method and it is 

working smoothly.   

 

Other Types of Payments: You may 

continue to pay your bills by mailing a 

check or by calling the office and using a 

credit card (Visa or Master Card). 

 

 ABOUT the new Invoice... 

Notice the bottom section of your invoice.  

If you see there is a prior open balance then 

add that balance to the Invoice total. 

-ALSO, remember to add the $40 late fee if 

your envelope is post marked after the due 

date or the ACH is posted after the due date. 

 
 


